

August 8, 2016

The Honorable Lisa Birkman
Williamson County Commissioner, Precinct 1
Submitted via email: LBirkman@wilco.org

Dear Commissioner Birkman:

The Austin Diaper Bank would appreciate your assistance in obtaining a proclamation or resolution (whichever is most appropriate) to declare September 26-October 2 as Diaper Need Awareness Week.

We have attached proposed draft language, which of course you are free to adapt as you wish.

The Austin Diaper Bank (www.austindiapers.org) recently celebrated its third anniversary and a move into a more expansive warehouse in order to meet the diaper needs of Central Texas. Austin Diaper Bank has taken in over 500,000 diapers as of June 2016 and has distributed them through dozens of partner agencies to improve the lives of thousands of children and senior citizens. A number of those partner agencies are in Williamson County, including the Round Rock Area Serving Center and The Caring Place in Georgetown.

We invite you to visit our facility and learn more about our organization.

Thank you for your consideration and assistance with the proclamation/resolution. If you have questions, or need further information, please contact me at (512) 922-7141 or kvoinis@kvoinis.com, or Beverly Hamilton, founder and executive director, at (512) 922-2602 or drbeverlyhamilton@gmail.com.

Sincerely,

Kirsten Voinis

Austin Diaper Bank, Board of Directors

Attachment: Draft language

Kut Von